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Meeting Minutes
June 11, 2013
1.0
The meeting was called to order at 7:25 PM
2.0
Roll Call: Pat Emmons, Jay Murphy, Jim Saart and Sam Wong
3.0
General Business


3.1
Transfer Station 



Present were Stephen, Gary and Joe DePaolo, Chris Yates and 



Pam Cooper.  Chairman Saart outlined the order of the 




meeting.  Ms. Cooper stated that this has been a long standing 



issue with odor, dying trees and the fact that it is located next 



to a school.  Sam stated that a complaint was received on May 



31 from Mr. Casey regarding the odor.  Sam went to the 



Transfer Station at 3:30.  The temperature was 





approximately 93 degrees.  He found no unusual activity, some 



odor.  Sam parked in front of Mr. Casey’s residence and 



noticed a faint odor.  He then spoke to Stephen DePaolo who 



moved several trailers offsite so that no municipal waste was 



stored onsite overnight.  Gary DePaolo stated that they were 



back at 7:18 AM Saturday spraying loads trying to mitigate 



the odor.  BP has hired a company to install an odor 




suppression unit and possibly a dust control unit at a cost of 



$35,000.  In the meantime BP will continue to move trash and 



grass more frequently and manually spray trailers.  Pam 



Cooper stated that she was “cautiously optimistic”.  Jim stated 



that Sam is working with BP on a long term solution that will 



take some time.  


3.2
Vouchers



Payroll 



BOH061113



Jim motioned to approve payroll and the voucher.  Motion was 


seconded by Jay and carried 3-0



3.3
Minutes May 28, 2013



Pat motioned to accept the Minutes as written.  Motion was 



seconded by Jay and carried 3-0.


3.4
Election of Officers




Jim motioned to elect Pat as Chair, Jay as Vice-Chair and 



himself as Clerk.  Motion was seconded by Jay and carried



 2-0-1
4.0
Meeting was adjourned at 8:05 PM
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